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Commercial Development Continues in Romeoville 
 

Romeoville officials approved a new commercial development in the Grand Haven Marketplace 
on the Weber Road corridor. The Reliable Property Group with the Aetna Development 
Corporation has proposed a new 3,500 square foot building at 660 S. Weber Road in Romeoville 
for Sherwin Williams. Sherwin Williams is the largest producer of paints and coatings in the 
United States and among the largest producers in the world. The building is anticipated to be 
completed by the middle of November 2013. 
 
In other development news, G.E. Booth of Indianapolis, IN also received official Board approval 
to build a 14,730 square foot office/warehouse building in the Sunrise Business Park at the 
southwest corner of Belmont and Anderson Drive in Romeoville. G.E. Booth provides 
nondestructive testing materials and services to many regional and national pipe companies. 
G.E. Booth is already in for permit approvals and with construction expected to start in August 
testing could begin by the end of 2013. 
 
The pace of commercial and industrial development is quickening in Romeoville. In 2012, 
approximately 900,000 square feet of new industrial space was added to the Village. This year 
there are permits out for 140,000 square feet of commercial space and over 1 million square 
feet of industrial space.  

 


